Pag

CRIME & MISCONDUCT COMMISSION
No. 2005 - 5. Date // 00005
IN THE MATTER OF:

OP GRAND

OF GRAND



Subject : re: The Commonsense Candidate Resource

Linked to: CHRIS MORGAN

: Fri, 26 Mar 2004 06:15:00 +1000

Linked to

: <rob@timanddave.com>

To

: CHRIS MORGAN <chris@quadrant.com.au>

Hi Chris

Thanks so much for the encouragement. I appreciated being able to sit with back in January to run or plans. It was reassuring to hear from someone with your experience that I was on the right track. The Bulletin's approach to things the last few days have made life a little interesting. Melinda and I have just moved from Kindy to Primary School and are very much aware of the need to develop thicker skins and not allow ourselves to get caught up in the game! We're thinking of making our home a media free home from next week just so we can maintain sanity and calm for our kids.

I was confronted by some interesting characters yesterday at polling booths, never expected people to be so intense about so little. Fortunately I'm from the school that believes "any publicity is good publicity".

Anyway again thanks for your advice and encouragement.

Warmest regards

"Rob the Builder"

Rob Molhoek

Lifetime Momentum Pty Ltd 33 Reynolds Ave

Labrador Q 4216

E: rob@timanddave.com

P: 07 55973414 M: 0402 433736

×

Subject : The Commonsense Candidate Resource

: Thu, 25 Mar 2004 17:33:00 +1000

Linked to: CHRIS MORGAN

From : "Chris Morgan" <chris@quadrant.com.au>

: <rob@timanddave.com> To

Hi Rob,

With tomorrow the last day before polling day, I'd just like to extend, on behalf of the Quadrant team, sincere pest wishes for a successful outcome - hopefully in your role as one of the new Councillors of Gold Coast

Certainly you have worked hard enough and regardless of the size of the contribution we have been able to make - it has been a pleasure to have been able to do so.

Congratulations on a having run a great campaign – I sincerely hope you and your people can maintain the enthusiasm right down to last 'How To Vote ' card as I believe the result of this election will be largely determined at the battle of the booths on Saturday.

Good luck on Saturday and we look forward to the opportunity of helping with your re-election campaign in 4 /ears time.

3est wishes

Chris Morgan Director

3ANT - Partners in marketing

8 9433 89 433

> chrismorgan@quadrant.com.au